
Officer Jake 
 
Handler: Sergeant Vernon Stevens 
Service: 1992-1993 
 
The first K-9 officer to join the Farmington Police Department was Officer Jake in 1992.  
He was assigned to then Officer Vernon Stevens, who would later become Sergeant.  
Sergeant Stevens and Officer Jake both attended lengthy training sessions to become 
certified.  Both handler and K-9 continued to do daily training as well as attend monthly 
training sessions to remain certified.  
 


